
Dear Wind Ensemble, Symphonic Band & Percussion Ensemble

As you may have heard, Santa Teresa will be playing our first Varsity football game of the season at 
Levi's Stadium vs. Leland for their annual "Pat Tillman" game. This game was originally scheduled as 
an away game which is why it was not on our previous schedules. 

The game is Saturday August 27th at 3:00pm at Levi's Stadium. We have altered our marching band 
schedule for the weekend so the Marching Band is rehearsing Friday August 26th from 3-7pm and then 
Saturday August 27th from 8am-12pm. The buses will start loading at 12:45pm for a shortly after 1pm 
departure to Levi's Stadium. 

STHS is providing bus transportation for our students in the pep band and is offering them $10 
discounted tickets. We have a limited amount of spots for the game and they are first come first served. 

To play the games students first need to get on Ms. Bounds' list. Then the students need to pick up 
and submit a field trip for with $5 in cash. This is a change from what I told the students in class 
today because I received incorrect info earlier this morning. 

We will be wearing our orange and blue band shirts AND students are responsible for making sure they 
have their lyre and flip book. If you don't, get the right parts you need. If you need new copies or 
different copies of music you can pick those up next week. 

Tickets are available at the stadium or online at ticketmaster ($5 for 18 & under and $20 general 
admission). Tickets may be available from the ST Bank but we will have info on that later. 

Parking will be $15 per vehicle and I am looking for a parent or two to volunteer and help us move 
some of the drums and tubas to the game that won't fit on the district school buses. For those of you 
attending, light rail is an option as well as carpooling. 

All fans will be seated on the press box side of the stadium. There is another game after us so you are 
welcome to stay for that game or depart after ours. 

All NFL rules and polices (clear bag policies) will be in effect. For more information on what you can 
and cannot bring into the facility, go to http://levisstadium./com at the bottom of the home page to click 
on the topic you are searching for. 

Thanks for your support of ST and our band and athletic programs! If you haven't signed up but want to 
play in the pep band please sign up by emailing Ms. Bounds

Ms. Bounds 


